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Floor Committee 18: Northwestern Publishing House and Publication Coordinating Commission 
 
Subject: Publication Coordinating Committee 
Reference: Book of Reports and Memorials, p. 211 
Report No. 2 
 
The Publication Coordinating Commission (PCC) coordinates the publication plans of our synod's various 
boards and commissions.  The PCC recently allocated subsidy for the production of five theological 
books for pastors, but lacks sufficient funds for many other projects.   
 
The PCC helps fund necessary Northwestern Publishing House (NPH) publications for our pastors that 
would not otherwise be produced.  There will be an ongoing need for these types of pastoral resources. 
Since NPH does not recover the total costs for these projects, we note the urgency of the PCC to receive 
funding from the Unfunded Priority List (p. 79 BORAM). 
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